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Heads Up 
 

WE ARE A 
PEANUT and 
NUT AWARE 

SCHOOL. 
 
Nuts and 
peanuts or any 
products 
containing 
nuts or 
peanuts are 
NOT allowed 
in our school 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Thought of 
the Week 
 
 

T.E.A.M 
Together 
Everyone 
Achieves 
More 

 

 

We work as a Team 
Two are better than one, because they have a good reward for their labour. If either of 
them falls down one can help the other up. But pity anyone who falls and has no-one 
to help them up. Ecclesiastes 4:9,10 
 
 
 
 
 

             Christian Value of the Half Term: Truthfulness 

Dear children, let us not love with words or speech but with actions and in truth.  1 John 3:18 NIV 

The way of peace is the way of the truth. Truthfulness is even more important than peacefulness - Mahatma Gandhi 

 

Sports Week 2025 

We have had a fantastic Sports Week! Children from EYFS to Year 6 have taken part 

in a huge range of sporting activities - including the Climbing Wall, Tag Rugby with 

York City Knights, team games and a ‘Giant Ninja Obstacle Course’.  The fabulous 

children of Eagle Owls class, planned events and led mini stations/activities. They 

showed kindness, compassion and encouragement to all.  A big thank you goes to 

our parents and carers for supporting these events! 

KS2 Performances 

Our KS2 children have been practising very hard for our Summer performance ‘A 
Hint of Snow White’. We are sure it is going to be a performance to remember! 

A reminder that the dates/times for the performance are as follows: 

Monday 7 July: 1.30 pm 
Wednesday 9 July: 5 pm      Please can all children be back in school for 4.45 pm 

Thursday 10 July: 6 pm      Please can all children be back ins school for 5.45 pm 

 

Ticket order forms have been emailed today to all KS2 parents.  Ticket order 

DEADLINE is NOON on Tuesday 1 July. 
 

Wonderful News!! 

We are delighted to announce that Mrs Milton is expecting a baby.  
Please join us in congratulating Mrs Milton on her wonderful news. 

 

Elf Owls Visit to The Deep 
Our Elf Owls had a lovely visit to The Deep last week.  They had a 

workshop on caring for our oceans.  They saw turtles, swordfish, sharks, stingrays 

and the Dory fish! The class also took the lift through the tank while the scuba divers 
were feeding the animals and he waved at the children!  The day ended with our Elf 

Owls drawing in front of the big tank.   
 

Summer Fair 

Friends of Hambleton School have done a fantastic job for this years Summer Fair. 
We hope you all have a great time enjoying the stalls and activities this afternoon. 

 

 



Cake Stalls 
Little Owls had a great Cake Stall last week.  Elf Owls Cake Stall will be held on 

Friday 11 July. As always we appreciate all your support with these events in 

supporting our school. 
 

Lego Spike Workshop (technical lego) 

The Eagle Owls children had a brilliant afternoon creating and controlling robots 
using coding. This workshop led by a team of programme educators from Drax 

Power Station included the challenges of programming their robots to move in 
different ways and stopping when differet colours where detected in the ground. 

 

        

 

 
 

Reports 
End-of-Year Update Reports will be sent home on Friday 11 July. 

 

Leavers’ Service 
Our Year 6 Leavers’ Service will be held on Friday 11 July at 2 pm at St Marys 

Church.  All parents/carers of Year 6 are welcome to join us. 

 
School Uniform 

Please find attached a leaflet from the local uniform shop Classroom Clothing 
detailing how to order items online for the next academic year. 

 

St Johns Ambulance First Aid Training for Eagle Owls 
Eagle Owls had an afternoon of First Aid training following the St John Ambulance 

Programme last week.  

Molly said: We learnt how to do CPR and we could see the pulse as the blood moved 
around the body.  

 



Connie said: I enjoyed asking questions and learning about the recovery position. I 
put Amelia, Annabelle and Isla in this recovery position. 

Thank you to the Mrs Smith who lead this essential and life saving activity. 

 

 
 

School Closes for Summer  

We close for Summer on Friday 18 July at the normal time of 3.15 pm.          
 

Reminders 
As the weather is changeable at the minute, please remember raincoats if it is 

forecast a rainy day and sunhats and suncream on those sunny days.  Always 

remember to send a water bottle for your child every day (filled with WATER ONLY) 
and a pair of black pumps are required in school too. 

 

Scenery Preparations for the KS2 production ‘A Hint of Snow White’ 

 

 
 
Thank you to Mrs Ingledew & Mrs Hides who helped the Year 6 children draw and 

paint all of their scenery and props in preparation for the KS2 production of ‘A Hint 

of Snow White’.  The children had such fun in the sunshine and they are all amazing 
artists.  

    

Change to Parking Restrictions Outside School 
Please can all parents/carers be aware that parking 

restrictions have now changed outside school to 

improve safety for the children beyond the school day. 
Parking on the zigzag lines is now prohibited 

between 7 am and 8 pm. Please can we ask that all 
parents/carers adhere to this to keep our children safe 

at drop-off and pick-up and also for those arriving early 

for Playsafe and staying late for after school and 
evening clubs including Rainbows and Brownies. 

                  

                                
 

 

 



 

New Online Payment System 
From September, we expect to be using a new online payment system called 

ARBOR.  This will be used instead of ParentPay. 

All parents will be sent new logins for the new academic year.  We 
therefore ask that ALL outstanding monies are paid up to date 

before 14 July to enable a smooth system transfer.  ALL credit 

monies will be transferred over, however it will be really helpful if 
minimum balances can be kept on ParentPay.  Parents will not lose 

any credit already paid on to ParentPay.   
Thank you for your assistance in this process. 

 

Planting the Pumpkins Ready for the Summer Fair 
 

 
 

The Eagle Owl children planted out approximately 100 squash plants to sell at the 
FOHS Summer Fair.  Ewan said: I enjoyed watering them and potting them out with 

Sophie.  

 
Thank you to our parent, ‘The Garden Fairy’ (Mrs Edwards) for donating these plants 

and helping the children in the sunshine with this activity. 
 

Wise Owls Awards 

Congratulations to all the Wise Owl Winners for last week:   

 
Friday 20 June   

Little Owls: Cian & Charlotte 

Elf Owls:  ON VISIT 

Barn Owls: Ivor & Belle 

Tawny Owls: Alana & Thomas 

Hawk Owls: Cooper 

Snowy Owls: Maxwell 

Eagle Owls: Annabelle & Sophie 
Please note that there was no Wise Owl assembly today due to Sports Day. 

Contact Details                                                                                             

Please may we ask that all parents update the office with any change of contact 

details to assist us in keeping our school records up to date in case we need to 

contact you in an emergency. 

 


